
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Arkansas Board of Corrections intends to publish a regulation about early release of 

inmates pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated §16-93-711.  The regulation will include 

electronic monitoring guidance and payment for electronic monitoring by the released offender.  
Comments should be mailed by January 9, 2012 to David Eberhard, Director, Department of 
Community Correction, Two Union National Plaza Building, 105 West Capitol, 2d Floor, 
Little Rock, AR 72201-5731. 
 
 
 


